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Imlitir 10
A chairde,

Newsletters/Imlitirs are sent out at least every Monday.  If you know of someone who is not getting them by email, please ask them to contact Helen so that we can rectify the situation.  Please ensure that we have an up-to-date text number for communication purposes.  Contact Helen in the office, if in doubt.  

Every week, the school has a “Phrase of the Week” / Nath na Seachtaine in Irish.  All classed focus on this phrase.  This week it is:

“Is Féidir liom…(I can) siúl (walk) rith (run etc).  We will include these phrases each week for your convenience.  No harm to practise some Irish with your children at home, just remember to keep it simple and fun.  Go raibh maith agaibh.  (Thanks)


We have put the links above as we received feedback that some people missed these pages in previous weeks.  If you click on them they will bring you directly there.

Don’t forget Readalong continues until the end of the month.

Enrolment Forms for September 2015 are now available from Helen in the office.

Christmas Pageant: This year it is the turn of Fifth and Sixth Classes to perform our annual Christmas Pageant.  It will be on in St Patrick’s Church on 16th December @  8 o’ clock.  More details in the next Imlitir.   
Congratulations to the pupils in Room 4 who had full attendance for last week. Well done to Rooms 7 and 12 who only had one days absence.

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate  Mr O Boyle on securing a permanent appointment in Kilbride N.S. Clonee. We will interviewing for a replacement teacher next week and I will be able to give you Mr O Boyle finish date and replacement teacher after these interviews. I would like to thank him for his efforts for our school and to wish him every success in the future.
Congratulations to Amy Rigney, Keira Murray, Oliwia Wojias, Cliodhna Vaughan and Michaela Donoghue who all won prizes in the recent Credit Union Art Competition.

Many thanks to all the parents/guardians who stand back from the lines in the mornings. From Thursday this week, I will be personally asking parents/guardians to do so, in order to facilitate the smooth intake of lines in the morning. Parents/guardians who stand back on the St Michael’s side, please leave room for the lines to pass through on the walkway. Thanks.

Our school is participating in a new pilot programme for teacher probation called “Droichead”. Further information on www.teaching council.ie

I have been asked to explain the procedures before school when it rains. The bell will be ring at 9.10 and the children walk in from their lines. After this time parents/guardians may bring their children directly to the classrooms using the outside doors, except rooms 3 and 4 who need to enter the school, as their outside doors are not accessible. Please wait for the bell to ring.
Mise le meas,
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Cóilín Ó Coigligh, Príomh Oide

St Mary's school has the privilege of taking part in the "Clowns for Haiti" appeal this month. This charity aims to support school children in Haiti following a disastrous earthquake that struck in January 2010. The earthquake measured 7.0 magnitude on the Richter scale and more than 230,000 people were killed. In Haiti, out of 4,000 schools, 3,640 were destroyed. After the disaster, two Irish men dressed as clowns went to Haiti to help and the Irish clowns made Haitians smile again. Subsequently a charity was established to help rebuild life in Haiti and is known as Clowns for Haiti.

The idea behind the charity is for Irish schools to support Haitian school in any way possible. 

Let’s all be part of this simple act of charity!

To begin the pencil case appeal we want to fill pencil cases with good pencils, colours, erasers etc and these will be given to children in Haiti. 

This will link our children and those in Haiti and as well as helping the children in Haiti it will give our children an appreciation of how difficult life can be after such a terrible natural disaster. The idea will also create links across the ocean between the two islands and expand the horizons of the children as they consider the events in Haiti.

The clowns for Haiti visited our school before Halloween and the pencil cases have now arrived. We will be sending them home with the children tomorrow. Please fill the pencil case and/or make a small donation (please note the donation is completely voluntary.) 

If you do not wish to donate stationary and/or money to the charity please return the pencil case to your teacher. 

C. Dalton

Banna Ceoil

There will be NO Banna Ceoil practice on Tuesday 18th due to Parent/Teacher meetings. From now on 2nd class pupils finish at 4pm.

R McGale

Halleluiah Concert 

3rd class will be taking part in this event on Wednesday 3rd December.

They are working very hard in school, learning their songs with their class Teacher’s 

Ms O Hare & Ms Conaty. 

The concert promises to be a night to remember.

A reminder that the deadline has passed for ordering Ticket’s through the school. 

You may still put through your own order through Ticket master website www.ticketgroup.ie
R McGale

School Choir 

The school choir will be performing in a Christmas concert in the Solstice Arts in Navan Centre on Tuesday 25th November at 7.30.

We will be performing Christmas carols and songs on the night and Robin’s town N.S will be performing also.

The girls have been busy rehearsing since September and we hope to see you there.

Tickets are €15 each or 4 for €50.

S O’Connor

Nath na Seachtaine:
Cén aois thú?  Tá mé cúig/sé bhliain d'aois
Tá mé seacht/ocht/naoi/deich mbliana d'aois
Tá mé aon/dhá/trí bhliain déag d'aois

Green News
‘Not so good’ news

A stark new report from the UN expert panel of Climate change has concluded that human influences are the main cause of Climate change. It claims inaction would cost much more than taking the necessary action.  It warns that ‘the world faces severe, pervasive and irreversible damage to itself, to the lives of people and to ecosystems if steps aren’t taken very soon to reduce the level of carbon dioxide in our atmosphere’.

Education is a most effective way to bring about change. Here at St Mary’s we have been working on the theme of Biodiversity and the threats it faces as the result of climate change and human behaviours. We need to take stock of how we are treating the biodiversity in our own surroundings and address the issues that pose a threat to it.

This week, the senior girls will be examining biodiversity on the Boyne, if the weather permits and the level of water is at a suitable level. Mr James Murray gave a wonderful presentation to the senior classes before the midterm break and hopefully the girls will be able to see the habitats firsthand this week.  They will capture some of the biodiversity on camera and you can check it out on http://stmarysgreenblog.blogspot.ie/ 

We hope to explore other habitats as the year progresses to fully appreciate the diversity of life forms that exist so close to us and to which we remain quite oblivious as we go about our normal everyday routines.

If you ever discover any habitats in your gardens or on your walks, remember you could share it with us on our Green Blog.  Please send any photos or descriptions to our Green Flag email address stmarysgreenblog@gmail.com
WOW 

Walking on Wednesday will continue even though the weather is getting more wintery. Meet up at Mornington House at 9 am on Wednesdays. Ms Flattery and Ms Molloy will be there to escort you down to the school. Be sure to wrap up well and wear your hi-viz vest for safety. Congrats to the WOW team and all those who make walking their preferred way to get to school! You are making a difference!

Recycling

We have two new receptacles for cans. These are for the initiative called ‘Every Can Counts’.  The children may recycle cans in school and the school will be rewarded. Other recyclables include: small plastic bottles, cardboard, spectacles, batteries, ink cartridges and footwear.

Siopa Glas

Our bi-annual Siopa Glas will be happening soon. You may start bringing in any items you wish to recycle which are in good condition.  We’ll accept toys, books, small items of clothing etc. Further information when date is confirmed.

Energy

This month we will be revising our Energy Pledge. It is in the homework journal. Perhaps you could read it with your child and discuss ways you all could save energy at home. 

Finally, we need a Green Flag delegate from our parent population to attend Green Flag meetings once a month. If you are interested, please let Helen in the office know. 

Remember Green is Cool at Home and at School

Energy Pledge

We the pupils of St. Mary’s School

Are going to do something very cool

Promise to save energy every day

And be eco-friendly along the way 

We can help the world, let’s start right now

At St Mary’s School we’ll show you how!

Community Notices
Last chance to join Action Packed Art & Craft Club 
(If your child wishes to join the class next week the cost will be €20.)

Every Monday 3 - 4p.m. 
Room 8 for Senior Infants to 1st Class 
Room 19 for 2nd to 6th class 
Cost €20 for 4 weeks (Family discount apply) 
For further information contact Ms Carr Room 8/Ms Leavy Room 19 
Application Forms available at the office or from the above named teachers.  
ZUMBA CLASSES -    Monday 8pm Trim GAA,      Thursday 8.30pm Dance Force Academy

€8.00 per class, Contact : Lorraine 086 8693546
Scoil Mhuire Annual Bazaar will be held on 30th November in Scoil Mhuire.




Dates to Remember


Assembly:	Attendance Assembly, Friday 14th November for Seniors @9.30,  for Juniors @ 9.40.  All Welcome to attend.


Parent Teacher Meetings: 	Wednesday November 19th


Meitheal:	Every Tuesday morning 9.30-10.30.	


Banna Ceoil: 				Every Tuesday @3pm.


					All Classes finish @ 4pm.


Hallelujah Concert: 			Wednesday 3rd Dec. in Citywest, Dublin (Third Class)


Peace Proms Concert: 		Sunday 1st Feb. in RDS, Dublin (Fourth Class)


Confirmation:			Saturday 14th March


First Communion: 			Saturday 23rd May @ 11.00
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